From: Stephen Sposato [mailto:ssposato@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 11:42 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Library Reads question

Mr. Berlin,

As requested, here is my post-travel report.

I traveled to the Portland area last week/weekend 10/5 – 10/8 in my official capacity as a LibraryReads steering committee member. They will cover my travel/lodging. They paid for meals. We had an all-day business meeting 10/6 and presented an all-day conference 10/7.

Please let me know if you need further information.

Thank you.

Stephen Sposato 

Manager, Content Curation

400 S. State St. | Chicago IL 60605  | 312 747 4178 

ssposato@chipublib.org 


